Ninth Meeting of the Firearms Expert Committee 3rd March February, 2023 Report and Update

Attendees

Chair: Emma Meagher Neville

Paul Walsh

Fabian Connolly

John Guinane

Inspector Paul Greene Secretary: Richard Gow

Apologies: Supt Emma Doyle

Report of the ninth meeting of the Firearms Expert Committee

- 1. The ninth meeting of the Firearms Expert Committee took place at 51 St Stephen's Green on Friday 3rd March, 2023.
- 2. At the meeting, the Committee agreed to final changes to Report One, including additional recommendations on areas that might be examined in future.
- 3. Committee discussed and agreed text and recommendations on the licensing of add-on devices and on the training of licence-holders and registered firearms dealers in Report Two.
- 4. The Committee discussed the final written comments submitted by its Members on Report Two and agreed a number of final revisions to be prepared by the secretary to the Committee.
- 5. The Committee noted that this would be its final meeting and that it would submit its reports to the Minister in March 2023. The Committee agreed next steps for finalisation of its reports by the secretary prior to submission.